
From: Erwin Krasnow <ekrasnow@gsblaw.com> 
Sent: Monday, April 01, 2013 10:05 AM 
To: Mohammad Habib 
Subject: WDON-LP, Dothan, AL (Facility ID No. 6667925), FCC File No/ 
BSTA  
20130328ADF  
 
Importance: High 
 
Mohammed: 
I just noticed that instead of sending an e-mail to you, I addressed the 
e-mail below to Hossein. 
I hope that the STA request is now in order for a grant. 
If you need anything more, please let me know. 
Thanks. 
Erwin 
 
From: Erwin Krasnow   
Sent: Thursday, March 28, 2013 3:49 PM  
To: Hossein Hashemzadeh  
Subject: RE: WDON-LP, Dothan, AL (Facility ID No. 6667925) 
 
Mohammed: 
Thank you very much for pointing out an error in the STA request. 
Paragraphs 7.10 and 7.11 of the Tech Box is amended to specify maximum 
ERP toward the radio horizon  
and the maximum ERP in any horizontal and vertical angle to  2.595 kW. 
WDON-LP will be operating in the analog mode. 
If you need any further information, please let me know. 
Erwin 
 
 
From: Erwin Krasnow   
Sent: Thursday, March 28, 2013 11:55 AM  
To: Hossein Hashemzadeh  
Subject: WDON-LP, Dothan, AL (Facility ID No. 6667925) 
 
Hossein: 
Attached is an Engineering STA request we filed  this morning asking that 
WDON-LP be granted special  
temporary authority to operate with 15% of power, effective tomorrow. We 
also paid the filing fee by  
credit card this morning. 
As I mentioned to you by telephone yesterday, my client arranged for an  
engineer to work on the  
transmitter power tomorrow. The engineer said  that he could make an 
initial repair to enable the  
currently silent station to resume operation with 15% of power. 
My client and I apologize for making a last-minute request … and of 
course, would be very appreciative if  
you and members of your staff might be able to process the STA request on 
an expedited basis. 
Thank you. 
Erwin 
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Unless expressly stated otherwise, any federal tax advice contained in 
this communication (including attachments) is  
not intended to be used, and cannot  be used, for the purpose of avoiding 
federal tax penalties. 
This e-mail is for the sole use of the intended recipient(s). It contains 
information that is confidential and/or legally  
privileged. If you believe that it has been sent to you in error, please 
notify the sender by reply e-mail and delete the  
message. Any disclosure, copying, distribution or use of this information 
by someone other than the intended  
recipient is prohibited. 
 
 


